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Roxanne Maher

From: water pollution control authority
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 10:43 AM
To: Roxanne Maher; Christina Hostetler
Cc: Ian Stammel; Fred Allyn, III
Subject: Last Night meeting follow-up action items - WPCA

Hi Roxanne/Christina: 
 
A couple of follow up items came up with last night's meeting.  The first is to include Groton Utilities to be 
put on the preferred vendors list so that when an emergency repair of essential WPCA water 
infrastructure equipment is required that GU/WPCA does not have to go through the towns purchasing 
process that includes bids, etc.  GU goes through their own purchasing process in vetting best 
cost/qualification and in an emergency, it would seem unproductive for the town to repeat this 
process.   The second item is related to the first in that the above request might require us to amend the 
town's procurement ordinance to allow for such expenses to take place. 
 
I am sure there will be further discussions on this!  thanks! 
 
Ed Lynch, WPCA 
Mobile 646-732-9224 


